
 
RESPONSE TO PUBLIC COMMENTS ON DRAFT STANDARD REVIEW PLAN  

SECTION 14.3.12, PHYSICAL SECURITY HARDWARE – INSPECTIONS, TESTS, 
ANALYSES, AND ACCEPTANCE CRITERIA 

 
On July 13, 2016, a Notice of Opportunity for Public Comment was published in the Federal 
Register (81 FR 45312) on the proposed revision to NUREG-0800, Standard Review Plan 
(SRP), Sections 14.3.12, Physical Security – Inspections, Tests, Analyses, and Acceptance 
Criteria. Comments were received from one (1) anonymous commenter. 
 
The comments can be found in ML16211A388. 
 
The NRC’s staff review and disposition of the comment are provided in the following table. 
 

No. Reference Comment Submission NRC Resolution 
1 Page 1, 

Introductory 
paragraph 

Please delete “1.” And left 
indent the introduction 

The staff agrees with this comment 
and the change has been made. 

 


